
 

 
 

School Uniform Swap – Arise Church in Association with Blanford Mere Primary School 

 

As the summer break is upon us and new uniforms will soon be needed, we at Arise Church, as part of 
the Shine Community Project, are organising a Uniform Swap.  

What is it? 

A school uniform swap allows individuals the opportunity to donate school uniform that is no longer 
needed for their children to other families who need those particular items. It also provides the 
opportunity to get what they need for the next school year in return.  

How? 

Drop off any items of uniform in good condition that you wish to donate to Arise Church, Kingswinford 
at the times listed below. Bring them along in a bag with a note stating your name, a list of the uniform 
items you require for the next school year and your phone number (so we can call you to let you know if 
we have the items you require). You can request as many items up to number of items you have 
donated, but if you require more, please let us know and we will try to accommodate these needs 
depending on what we have left over once the swap has taken place. If you would prefer to email your 
details and requests, then this can be sent to at2k@arisechurch.uk. All details will be stored safely and 
destroyed after use.  

If you don’t want to swap uniform but still wish to donate items, they will be gratefully received.  

Please ensure that the items have been washed and that they’re in a condition that you would be happy 
to receive.  

When? 

Drop Off (items of uniform you wish to donate) at Arise Church: Wednesday 29th July and Thursday 30th 
July anytime between 10am-11:30am.  

Pick Up (collect pre-owned items of uniform ready for September) at Arise Church: Monday 17th August 
– Friday 21st August between 10am-12pm each morning. Evening slots are available on Tuesday 18th 
August only at 7pm-8pm. Due to Covid-19 and social distancing guidelines, you will need to pick up the 
items you require at a pre-arranged time slot. We will call you to arrange this. 

At?  
Arise Church, Stallings Lane, Kingswinford, DY6 7HS. 
 
 
We realise that we may not be able to meet all requests, so bringing items to swap does not guarantee 
that you will be able to get what you want in return, but we will do our best to make it work! We hope 
you will take advantage of this – an opportunity to help each other at this very strange time and also 
save some money!  
 
Have a lovely summer break and we hope to see you at the Uniform Swap!  
 


